
Thank you for your comment, Matthew Miller.
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Comment Submitted:

The federal government is in a process of weatherization of low income homes with recovery act money. A similar thing can be
done with this project. Solar panels can be put on homes and buildings, creating power in an already existing infrastructure.
Putting these plants anywhere will cause as much, if not more, harm than good. Do not use these lands for these projects.


